

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR KENTUCKY OFFICE OF HOMELAND SECURITY

Matthew G. Bevin Governor

200 Mero Street Frankfort, KY 40622 Phone 502-564-2081 Fax 502-564-7764 www.homelandsecurity.ky.gov

John W. Holiday **Executive Director**

RECEIVED

JUL 1 2 2017

July 10, 2017

MARSHALL CO. JUDGE'S OFFICE

Honorable Kevin Neal Marshall County Judge/Executive 1101 Main Street Benton, KY 42025

Dear Judge Neal:

On behalf of Governor Matthew Bevin, I am pleased to inform you that your county has been awarded \$17,290.00 from the Kentucky Office of Homeland Security Law Enforcement Protection Grant Program. The award is for the purchase of 26 body armor vests so the Marshall County Sheriff's Office can better serve and protect the citizens of the county.

The Law Enforcement Protection Program is a state program funded solely by the sale of confiscated weapons received by the Kentucky State Police from agencies such as your sheriff's department.

Detailed information is forthcoming from our office about specific requirements to begin your task. However, until an agreement is formally created, signed and returned to you, no portion of our funds may be obligated or used in any manner.

If you have any questions, please contact Junnadel Bowling at 502.564.2081 or LEPP@ky.gov.

Very Respectfully,

Executive Director

Honorable Danny Carroll, Kentucky State Senator c:

Honorable Will Coursey, Kentucky State Representative

Jennifer Beck Walker, Executive Director, Purchase Area Development District

KentuckyUnbridledSpirit.com



An Equal Opportunity Employer